
 

 

18th June 2021 

Proposed 2021-22 Academic Year 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am writing to update you with some developments for next academic year, from September. As you will 
know, excitingly, we are moving to a one-form entry school next year, which means all our year groups 
will be single-age. In school, we are delighted that this is possible with support from Great Heights 
Academy Trust. 

Below you will find the proposed list of Class Teachers, Teaching Assistants and Support Assistants.  

Year Group Proposed Teacher(s) Support Staff 

Reception Mrs Sam Whitwam (4 days) 
Mr Jamie Stuttard (1 day) 

Mrs Danielle Dean 

Year 1 Miss Hannah Bianchi Mrs Debbie Holgate 

Year 2 Mrs Saleha Hollingsworth  

Year 3 Mr Tom Andrews  

Year 4 Mrs Allison Deighton  

Year 5 Mrs Annie Kinsella (3 days) 
Mrs Parveen Rehman (2 days) 

Mrs Tracey Knight  
Mrs Marie Hoyle 

Year 6 Mrs Jane Mellor Mrs Ruth Eatherley 
Mrs Rosie Bick 

Regarding our new staff members, Mrs Hollingsworth is an experienced teacher with an excellent track 
record of building great relationships with children and ensuring excellent progress, Mr Andrews is one of 
our new Assistant Principals and has experience developing engaging curriculums across a Trust, and Mrs 
Mellor, our second new Assistant Principal, has supported many schools across Oldham authority with 
English. I will send out a ‘Hello’ paragraph from our new members of staff introducing themselves next 
week.  I am sure you will agree that these new teachers and leaders - alongside our existing, excellent 
staff – will make a fantastic team here at Bowling Green as we continue to ‘Achieve Together’ and 
improve outcomes for all our wonderful children. It certainly is looking like an exciting year!  

You will notice above that Mr Fitzgerald will no longer be working here, as previously communicated. He is 
moving to another school within our Trust. Sadly, Miss McGowen has made the decision to move on as 
she pursues a new career path. Both these staff members will be missed by adults and children alike, and I 
wish them lots of luck.  

Transition arrangements are again difficult this year but we are doing everything we can for all children to 
meet their new teachers in as safe a way as possible. I really do value the importance of a good transition 
programme and will do all I can to make all children feel as positive and excited about next year as 
possible. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jamie Stuttard, Principal 

 
 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

